
    

 

 
 

Brussels, 23 November 2021 
 
 

 
INVITATION 

 
 
Dear all, 
 
Over the years, FABEC has conducted a series of workshops on specific operational 
topics. Based on your positive feedback after our first Vertical Flight Efficiency 
workshop in December 2020, it is our pleasure to invite you to the  
 

2nd FABEC VFE (Vertical Flight Efficiency) Expert Workshop  

Tuesday, 7 December 2021 

10:00 - 16:00 

online  

 
Environmental impacts are high on the agenda. Therefore we need to continue working 
together on improving VFE. During the online workshop, FABEC ANSPs, airlines and 
flight plan service providers will highlight the progress made since last year (e.g. trials, 
actions taken) and explore solutions for the future.  
 
The detailed agenda and practical information can be found on fabec.eu. Due to covid 
regulations presence onsite skeyes, from where the online platform will be launched, 
is limited to presenters and organizing committee. The link to the online platform will 
be distributed to those who registered via fabec.eu the closer we get to the event. 
 
If you have any suggestions, questions or comments feel free to contact Mrs. Nadine 
Meesen, responsible for FABEC CRM activities (nadine.meesen@fabec.eu or +32 475 
9999 48). 
 
In the meantime we hope that traffic will continue to recover and look forward to seeing 
you on 7 December 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Ilona Sitova      John Santurbano 
FABEC Chair SC Environment    FABEC Champion Environment  
       CEO MUAC  
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